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 Little Bees Children Self Help Group

P.O. Box 68933, Juja Road – 00622 Nairobi, Mobile: 0722-455222

Email: slittlebees@yahoo.com  / lucyamoloodipo@yahoo.com

12th January 2011

FROM:
GARVIN OMONDI ONYANGO  

TO:

SPONSOR SILLA 

Dear Sponsor Silla,

RE: DAP REPORT FROM NOVEMBER 2010 TO JANUARY 2011 

Happy New Year! 

Your young master Garvin is well, he has been well, no problem went through since three months back. Garvin is doing well friend to Tracy Moraa. 

Garvin knows how to count 1 – 30, try to speak few English. Your foster son lieks to play hide and seek and find his friend hidden he will be happy, laugh and enjoy the game. 

Garvin received his Christmas gifts and enjoyed his Christmas dinner, I have sent the picture, and he was very tiny behind the high table. 

I used his DAP money to buy him new school uniform. He is still in baby class, but does well. He likes to colour his pictures and I will send you his pictures. 

Thank you very much for supporting Garvin. 

Best regards, 

Lucy Odipo. 

